
11th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Re: Activities Week: Trip to Thorpe Park 

Year 7- 17th July 2023 

Year 9- 18th July 2023 

Year 8- 20th July 2023 

 

I understand you have had letters previously explaining the details of the trip but as the trip is now a 

week away I would just like to remind you of a few items if your child is attending the Thorpe Park 

trip. Please find below some details of the trip and a few reminders. Please go through these with 

your child before the trip.  

• Students must be at school by 8.30am to register and depart by 8.45am. The coaches cannot 
wait for any late children due to traffic implications. 

• We will leave the park at 3.30pm and aim to be back at school by 5pm at the very latest. 
Therefore, students must congregate back at the Dome by 3.15pm at the very latest.  

• Parents/guardians need to arrange to pick up their children as there will be no school buses. 

• If there are any changes to the timing en route we will ensure that you are made aware via the 
contact details you have provided. 

• Any students needing inhalers/epipens/medication must have it with them and will not be 
able to go on the trip without this. 

• All students must be dressed appropriately for the weather and should bring sun cream with 
them. They should also remember that this is school trip and should be dressed appropriately 
for a school trip. 

• Students are responsible for their money and personal belongings at all times. Staff cannot 
take responsibility for this. 

• Any bad behaviour will result in students being dealt with according to the School's behaviour 
policy. 

 
If you have any questions with regards to this letter or the trip in general, please do not hesitate to 
contact me in school. 
 

Regards 

 

 

Mrs S Butt 


